WLC REF: MIRQ0206

From: [

Sent: 17 October 2014 15:28

To: wlldp

Cc: Day, Martyn (councillor)

Subject: objection to housing site proposal E01-0168 Preston Farm, Linlithgow

To the Development Planning Unit,

We would like to submit a strong objection to the above housing development proposal for the
following reasons;

1. Environmental - these fields are full of wildlife, indeed there is a badger’s
sett, in the middle of the field. The habitat needs to be protected for many
categories of wildlife.
Neighbourhood - the land has an AGLV status that should not be overlooked.
3. Infrastructure - Preston Road has already too much traffic on it and is
blocked when the school runs take place. Plus the road has speed bumps
and is still an area where cars drive too fast with the current amount of
traffic using the road. This will only worsen.
4. Local schools are already full and oversubscribed.
We urge you to remove this identified site from the Housing List and forthcoming Local Plan.

N

Please can you inform me of the outcome of this decision.

We are residents of | N .

Yours sincerely,
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